DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION

MAYOR: Lauren Mclean | DIRECTOR: Lynda Lowry

September 15, 2022
RE: RFP 22-447 Vehicle Impound and Abandoned Vehicle Towing Services
Dear Proposer
Thank you for your response to Boise City’s RFP 22-447 Vehicle Impound and Abandoned
Vehicle Towing Services, Boise Police Department.
Responses were received from the following companies:
ABC Towing
ACT Towing
Five Star Towing
Jalopy Jungle

This letter is to notify you that the Evaluation Committee has completed their initial review of the
proposals and the following finalists have been selected for the next phase of evaluation:

ACT Towing
Five Star Towing

An Intent to Award Letter will be sent to all proposers when a final determination has been made.
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your participation in the

process is appreciated.

Regards,

Megan Harvey

Purchasing Business Analyst
Boise City Purchasing
208-972-8190

cc: RFP 22-447 File
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